

Norfolk and Norwich University Hospitals **NHS**

NHS Foundation Trust

Legal Services Department Norfolk & Norwich University Hospitals **NHS Foundation Trust** Norwich Research Park Colney Lane Norwich NR4 7UY

direct dial: 01603 289671

01603 289441 direct fax: 01603 286605

e-mail: FOI.Requests@nnuh.nhs.uk

Ms Lucy Johnson

By e-mail: request-449036-85fb9bdc@whatdotheyk

Our Ref: FI.17.671

Your Ref:

7 December 2017

Dear Ms Johnson

Request under the Freedom of Information Act

Further to your request for information received on 28 November 2017, we have made enquiries and can respond as follows.

Does anyone (staff or contractors) in your organisation use/wear body cameras or body worn video recording devices while performing their duties? No

I hope that this information answers your queries.

Yours sincerely

Catherine Brewster Medico-Legal Secretary

Comme brewster

The number of FOI requests has doubled in the last 3 years. No charge has been made for providing this information. If you would like to donate to the NNUH NHS Foundation Trust Charitable Fund, donations would be welcome via the following link https://www.justgiving.com/nnuhnhs/donate